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Dear PMP colleagues

Pleased to advise that an audioconference has been arranged for the meeting which will be held on 10 January 2018 in Room XI. 
 
The details are the following:
- The conference phone number is: +41 22 917 09 00
- Your code will be: 32881

The meeting will start at 9:30am and we expect the conference line will be opened from 9:15am to allow connection.
The participants wishing to connect to the meeting will need to call the number indicated above and dial the code after the welcome message.

Based on prior experience with UN teleconferences - participants are also requested where possible to call from a phone rather than the computer to avoid echos in the UN teleconference lines and to put the phones on mute when not talking.

There is no web connection possible, so to support following the meeting, the presentations will be available in the PMP 46 folder ahead of the start of the meeting at 9:30am.

Thanks to those to indicated preference to join the remote connection. For others intending to join, please drop me a note so we have an indication of participation. 

Thanks in advance

Regards / 
mit freundlichen Grüßen /
Yoroshiku 
Caro Hosier 


